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WILKES-BARRE AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT’S TITLE I PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL 
 

 

The Wilkes-Barre Area School District provides opportunities for parents to be partners and  

decision-makers in various aspects of our Title I programs.  We invite all parents to become members of 

our Title I Parent Advisory Council.  Members are encouraged to provide input or simply to participate in 

discussions about our Title I programs. Members may attend meetings whenever they are able.  In 

addition, starting in May of this year, the WBASD will be applying for the new federal programs grant.   

We invite parents to participate in the writing of this application.  It will be an opportunity for 

parents/guardians to help redesign the Title I programs and to make suggestions for improvement.   

We hope you will join us in this worthwhile endeavor to help our students succeed.   

 

Please complete the information below and return this document to your child’s teacher. 

  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I wish to become a member of the Title I Parent Advisory Council.  Please contact me via 
telephone/email regarding upcoming meetings 
  

Parent/Guardian Name  _______________________________________________________ 
  
Address    _______________________________________________________ 
  
Phone Number    _______________________________________________________ 
 
Email:    ________________________________________________________ 
 
Your child’s school   ________________________________________________________ 
  

When would it be most convenient for you to attend meetings? 

______AM   

______PM         

_______________________________(day or days) 

  

Would any of the following limit your participation in Title I meetings? 

_________Time  

_________Transportation 

_________Child care 

_________Language  

 


